
On March 30, 2025 Burton Sly from Rapid City approached Commissioner Nelson at the Black Hills 
Home Show PUC booth and repeatedly stated that he should “just vote no” on the Summit pipeline 
application.  Commissioner Nelson explained that his vote will be based on the facts and 
applicable law in the case.   
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